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The Sharples family ensures our children are 
resilient learners, healthy and aspirational 
citizens.  We will create a love of lifelong 

learning that extends beyond the classroom as 
a result of an enriching curriculum. The school 
community will make a difference by fostering 
respect and tolerance of each other as unique 

individuals. 

Attendance figures this week: 
 
Reception - 95.4%  
Yr 1 - 89.7%           Yr 4 - 94.6% 
Yr 2 - 96.3%           Yr 5 - 96.3% 
Yr 3 - 97%              Yr 6 - 93% 

 

Weekly snapshots ... 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

* * *   2024   * * *  
* Monday, 8 January—start of Spring term 

*Monday, 15 January — Y6 Residential Meeting 
Y6 SATs Meeting CANCELLED TO BE 

REARRANGED  
* Tuesday, 16 January—flu immunisations in 

school. 
* Thursday, 18 January at 9am—Maths Learn 

Together Session 
* Tuesday, 23 January at 2.45pm—Stay and Read 

* Friday, 2 February—NSPCC Number Day 
* Tuesday, 6 February—Internet Safety Day 
* Friday, 9 February—Y2 Chinese New Year 

Assembly 
* Thursday, 15 February at 3.15pm— Y1-Y6 Film 

Night 
* Friday, 16 February—end of half term 

 
The After School Clubs are 
very popular and there are 
waiting lists for all of the 

activities.  Please return the 
club letter to the office if your 

child would like to be added to 
any of the waiting lists, or let us 

know if they do not wish to 
attend as their place can be 

offered to another child.   

Admission to primary school  
September 2024 

 
If you, or anyone you know, has a child 

that is 4 between 1 September 2023 and 
31 August 2024, applications for a primary 
school must be submitted before Monday, 

15 January 2024. 
 

If you know anyone who is looking at pri-
mary school admissions for next academ-
ic year and they would like to look around 
school, please contact school to make an 

appointment.   

Please do not park on the 
yellow lines outside school.  A 
reminder that traffic wardens 
regularly patrol the area and 
you may get a parking ticket. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to Spring Term 2024.  Please 
check the dates below as we have lots of 

exciting things planned for this term.   

If any children who bring a packed 
lunch would like to swap for a 
school dinner next Thursday, 
please contact the office.  Mrs 

Buchanan’s Cake Sprinkle Station 
is returning!  

Please remember that school starts 
at 8.45am and finishes at 3.15pm.  
Children can be dropped off at the 

gate from 8.35am to begin their 
learning at 8.45am prompt.   


